
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Otis Oduro   

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 10:42 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0305 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Dear Committee 

Thanks for giving me an opportunity to speak on the matter of the property 18 Bachelor St, 

Brampton. 

I am not in favour of construction of garden suite for the following reasons. 

1) This a rooming house, there are lots of individuals living in the house. 

2) There are already so many cars parked on the street, as there are so many living in house and in 

their basement which is why there are so many cars on the street, adding another unit would cause 

even more issue with parking on street. 

2) There is lots of nuisance and disruptive activities from individuals living in the house,  this will 

further increase nuisance on the street.. 

Note: 

1) I authorize you to post my correspondence on this matter. 

2) Please notify me of Committee’s decision. 

 

Thanks 

Your name : Otis Oduro 

Your Mailing Address: 

14 bachelor St Brampton On L7A 5B1 

 


